
Minutes of the PSDC Committee 
September 4, 2013 – 7:30 a.m. – Elementary Conference Room 

 

Members Present:  Debbie Petzel, Donna Asper, Joni Jensen, Sheryl Holmgren, Zack Fugate, Karoline 
White, Yvonne Sorensen, Linda Leidle, Lynn Steinmetz, Brandon Robinson, David Anderson, Shaun 
Fisher, Elizabeth Jorgensen, Brian Collins 
 
 

 Sept 27 was initially scheduled as a PBIS training day.  The committee discussed the importance 
of having at least an hour for PBIS but also the need to reinforce and develop work in online 
software applications such as staff websites, Promethean and e-Backpack.   

 

 PBIS training will occur as a collective district-wide theme but handled on a by-building 
basis.  PBIS coaches will need to meet before the meeting to develop the district-wide plan.   

 

 Tech coaches will be available while staff are working on learning the ins and outs of the growing 
Internet teaching experience. 

 

 Support Staff will be needed at the PBIS meetings, and after that, individuals will find out from 
building principals remaining use of time. 

 

 Contact PBIS coaches -- David Anderson 

 Contact Tech coaches  -- Brandon Robinson 
 

 If people can come up with some committees that could spread out the work load and become 
more involved in the processes of PSDC and possibly even provide monthly reports this would be 
excellent. 

 

Submitted By: 

Brian Collins, PSDC Chair 


